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WAPA UGPR Chief Compliance Officer 
 
“Please note that WAPA’s Vice President of Enterprise Portfolio Management, Chrystal Dean, 
has been designated as WAPA’s Standards of Conduct Chief Compliance Officer effective May 9, 
2023.  For this purpose, Ms. Dean’s contact information is: 
 
Chrystal Dean, Vice President of Enterprise Portfolio Management. 
Western Area Power Administration 
1800 south Rio Grande Ave 
Montrose, CO 
Phone: (970) 240-6298 
 
Email: SOCChiefComplianceOffice@wapa.gov.” 


